
 

 

 
 
 
28 June 2023 
 
 

Brighton Training Centre Construction Works 
 

Sawdust and Manure Pits during Construction 
 

 
Construction works will commence at Brighton Training Centre on Monday, 03 July 23 at 1000hrs. 
 
During construction works the normal access to the sawdust and manure pits opposite stable blocks 
will be restricted. This is due to the construction of the concrete vee drain to join all the drainage 
pits together which runs parallel along the track side of the road. 
 
To prevent damage to the newly formed and poured concrete vee drain by tractors and wheel 
barrows accessing the existing pits and as a temporary measure, during the construction period, 
Stable Block 4 will be utilised for sawdust and manure. 
 
Tasracing will provide the sawdust during the construction period as a Brighton Training Centre 
community asset on a fair use basis.  
 
Manure will be removed from Stable Block 4 daily. 
 
Thank you for your collaboration and cooperation during the construction period. 
 
 
Tasracing Projects and Assets 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


